
Dating  Advice:  3  Biggest
Mistakes  Keeping  You  from
True Love

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert, Nicole
Moore to offer dating advice on finding true love. Follow
these three dating tips if you want to start having success on
your dates!

Dating Advice On Finding True Love

1. Putting the past in the future. Using criteria from your
past  in  your  future  is  a  sure  way  to  sabotage  new
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relationships. There’s usually pain in the past and bringing
those thoughts with you can make you fearful or cause pain.
Use your love desires instead, in other words, traits you’d
like to find in a partner.

Related Link: Dating Advice: Are You Repelling the Right Man
Away?

2.  Try  to  be  happy.  Just  like  in  the  movies,  the  main
character always falls in love when they’re happy and having a
good day. If you’re open to being happy more often, you’ll
open yourself to men and invite them in with your positive
energy.

Related  Link:  Expert  Dating  Advice:  Three  Signs  He  Is
Unavailable

3. Learn to be confident. Nobody likes a person who looks
insecure or desperate. Don’t give your power away by seeking
validation from men. When you’re confident, men will simply be
attracted to that and will want to be around you.

For  more  information  about  Single  in  Stilettos  shows,
click  here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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